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September 2024

To all UPMASA Chapters and Celebrating Classes in 2025:

Greetings from the Las Vegas AGC 2025 Pabidahan Committee!

We would like to enjoin you all to participate in the Pabidahan portion of the Welcome Reception on July
1, 2025 at the Venetian Resort in Las Vegas.

As you know, this is the most exciting and highly anticipated portion of the AGC where we get to have
fun together and witness the talents of many UPMASAns. The theme this year is Viva Las Vegas. We
encourage all chapters and celebrating classes to participate in this thrilling event.

We expect all presentations to be consistent with the theme and no longer than 5 minutes. Awards will be
given to the top three best overall performances, with special awards for the most attended, most

entertaining, most colorful, most unique and most animated /fun entries.

To make it all smooth and efficient, please send in advance your music for your performances in mp3
format to Dr. Jocelyn Ronquillo and a short introduction to your presentation to Dr. Ed Oteyza. We also

would like to know the email and cell number of your group leader/representative.

A schedule for rehearsals with room assignments will be sent to you weeks before the event once we
know all the participating groups.

Feel free to reach out to us for any questions about Pabidahan. We are all excitedly waiting for your

performances.

General information about all the events for AGC 2025 can be obtained at events.upmasa.org

Best Regards from your Pabidahan Chairs,

Jocelyn Ronquillo, Nevada chapter 845-641-0972 joronquillo50eyahoo.com
Richmond Ramirez, Arizona chapter 401-481-7821 richmond.ramirezegmail.com

Edgar Oteyza , UPCM Class '75 707-853-5232 oteyzas5egmail.com



